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TOPIC:  Australian Education International's July 2012 paper 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 13 February 2013, page 70)   

 

QUESTION No.:  AI-34 

 

Senator MASON: ----------- 

When will a response be provided to Australian Education International's July 2012 paper: Student 

voices: enhancing the experience of international students in Australia? Is there any likelihood 

there will be any response to that? 

Ms Weddell:  That is a set of outcomes from focus groups that is part of the International Student 

Survey undertaken by government that was provided in the middle of last year. I do not have that 

report on me, but I can take your question on notice to provide the report. 

 

ANSWER 

 

Student Voices: Enhancing the experience of international students in Australia, was a report of 

research undertaken by the Government.  The report was published in June 2012 and is available at 

https://aei.gov.au/research/Publications/Documents/Student%20voices%20-%20FINAL.pdf. 

 

The purpose of this report was to provide more detail on the findings of the 2010 International 

Student Survey that was undertaken to inform the implementation of the COAG-endorsed 

International Students Strategy for Australia 2010-2014 and as such no response to the report is 

required. 
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